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To: 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
AQD 
Warren District 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, Michigan 48092 

Dear Mr. Forth, 

OCT 1 9 2020 October 13, 2020 

Per your letter we have implemented WOT test time to our data that we supplied to you. 
Considering that you are new to Sterling Performance we realize that the information you wish to see 
from us may differ from what the previous inspector had required. Please review the revised 
information and let us know if we are meeting your requirements. If not, please advise. If there is 
information that you feel we no longer need to present, please let us know and we will eliminate that 
information. 

We would like to invite you out to view a typical dyno test for us and with that visual you can 
advise us on any improvements you would deem necessary for our new relationship. 

Best Regards, 

?WrP/udt 
Michael D' Anniballe 
Sterling Performance Inc. 
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